
Application no: 21/00479/DISC-2
Location: Stone Pits Hempton Road Deddington

Transport Development Control
Having reviewed the documents for the above application, my comments  on
comments on  condition 12 ( which falls within the purview of the Transport Officer)
are as follows:
Recommendation: 

No Objection to the discharge of the above condition.

Detailed comments: 
The TDC Officer has reviewed the Construction Traffic Management Plan submitted
by the Applicant for the development at above site and concluded the proposed
construction works should not have material impact on the operation on the adjacent
network.

Informative
Any alterations to the Public highway will be at the applicant's expense and to
Oxfordshire County Council's standards and specifications. Details of works should
to be submitted to OCC for written permission. (Contact - 0845 310 1111 or refer to:
- https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/cms/content/dropped-kerbs for this action).

Officer’s Name: Francis Hagan
Officer’s Title: Senior Transport Planners
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